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To: All Lineman 

 

The intent of this correspondence is to provide you all with an update regarding the health of one of our 

own, a Brother in Arms and fellow Lineman.  

 

In recent weeks, Warrant Officer, Ronald During (Ron) has been diagnosed with “Cancer”. 

 

At this point the extent of the cancer is one that is still being fully fleshed out. Initially it was identified in 

his colon and he was to have surgery to remove the affected portion. Subsequent testing resulted in the 

cancellation of the surgery due to additional affected areas being discovered and is being referred to as 

“Abdominal Cancer” by his oncologist. 

 

Ron is now on permanent sick leave and he and his oncology team are determining the best course of 

action for treatment and Chemo regimen. 

 

Ron has asked that this information be provide to all his fellow Lineman, also Ron has respectfully 

requested that we all refrain from texting or messaging him directly at this time as he is keeping things 

close to home with his partner Debbie and will provide updates to select persons to populate to the Line 

community. Ron is in good spirits and is ready to take on this battle and kick cancer’s ass!! 

 

Further updates on Ron’s condition will be provided as we receive them. 

 

 

Mike W. 
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